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From: William Gartz <william.gartz@gmail.com> o o 8
Sent time: 07/29/2021 11:04:38 AM 'S

To: Finance Mailbox

Ce: Wilson Julie <julie.wilson@windermere.com>; Williams Larry <Larry@larrywilliamsrealestate.com>
Subject: Re: Cancel Utilities

Greetings,

By now you should have received notice that escrow will not be involved with final payment. Therefore, please cancel our MI
Utilities after August 3, 2021 and send final bill to:

William Gartz
PO Box 17639
Seattle, WA 98127

The new owner will contact you for service and billing after August 3, 2021

thank you.
bill
William Gartz

| +1-206-295-1987
e | william.gartz@gmail.com

On Jul 26, 2021, at 11:16 AM, Finance Mailbox <mifinance(@mercergov.org> wrote:

Good morning,

Escrow has already notified us of the sale with an estimated closing date of 8/20. They will facilitate closing and
final payment on your behalf, as such no action is needed on your part.

Thank you,

Utility Billing Department
206-275-7602 // www.mercerisland.gov

e: Emails and attachments may be subject to disclosure pursuant to the Public Records Act (chapter 42.56 RCW).

Due to the regional COVID-19 outbreak, many City of Mercer Island staff are now working remotely. Responses to emails and phone
calls may take additional time as we have modified our operations. Thank you for your patience.

From: William Gartz <william.gartz@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, July 26, 2021 10:22 AM

To: Customer Service Mailbox <customerservice@mercergov.org>
Subject: Re: Cancel Utilities

Thank you for the information.

I'm writing to notify Mercer Island Utility to cancel our water service account account at 7703 W Mercer Way,
Mercer island WA as of August 3, 2021. The buyer of the home will notify you regarding starting service for the
same address, but different responsibility.

The final invoice can be mailed to:

William Gartz



